
 
 

 

Wednesday 1st May 2019 

Owl Class (WHOLE CLASS) and Butterfly Class (YEAR ONES ONLY) 

Trip to Salisbury Library  

We have planned a class trip to Salisbury Library on Tuesday 14th May 2019 for Owl Class and Butterfly Class Year 

Ones. We will leave school and walk to the park near the library, where we will have our lunch. The afternoon will 

then be spent in the library. This will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to learn about the resources and 

services available at the library.  

We plan to leave school at 10.30am and return ready for pick up from school at 3pm. 

Please also ensure your child is wearing a waterproof coat that day and has a small snack, packed lunch and drink 

bottle that they can take with them in a backpack they can carry themselves. Please let the office know if you require 

the school to organise a packed lunch for free school meals. 

The library has sent us the attached library card application forms. If your child does not have a library card already, 

please complete and return the form (to school) by Tuesday 7th May 2019. The new library cards will then be collected 

on the day of the trip from the library. 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Curzon and Mrs Waters 

 

Owl Class (WHOLE CLASS) and Butterfly Class (YEAR ONES ONLY) 

Trip to Salisbury Library  

 

I consent to ………………………………………………………………………………………………………… attending the class trip to Salisbury 

library on Tuesday 14th May 2019.  

I will provide a packed lunch, snack and drinks bottle for the trip YES/NO 

I require a Free School Meal packed lunch   YES/ NO  

 

Signed ……………………………………………………(Parent/Carer)   

Please complete and return to the school office by Tuesday 7th May 2019. 

Life in all its fullness 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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